
Permanet Tag Vehicle Inspections 

I received word back from the Department of Motor Vehicles 
concerning the permanent tag inspection issue. All motor fleets 
that are issued permit tags will have the opportunity to stagger 
their Inspections over several months. Because they have permanent 
tags DMV will know which inspections are due in which month after 
the staggering period. A monthly report is generated at the 
division level and if your permit tag vehicle has not been 
inspected you will receive a visit from a DMV personnel.
!
In short it looks like you can decide which month your permanent 
tag vehicle’s are inspected, but once you make that decision you 
have to be sure that is done on an annual basis.! You are not 
exempted from inspection just because you have a permanent tag and 
it will depend on what month you decide as to when you’re 
inspections are due.! if you have any other questions, I’ll be 
happy to work them for you.
!
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